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 Term 4 – Week 2 
   Friday 26th October 

 

Congratulations! 
 

Huge congratulations to Room 15 for 

entering a competition last term 

where they were selected from 60 

entries across Australia and NZ to 

win an ActivPanel (a fancy new 

interactive device). They will be 

showing the winning entry video they 

created at this week’s assembly 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

Health Notice 

This notice is to inform you that we have a student that has contracted chicken pox. Chicken pox is a very contagious virus. It is spread through the 

air by infected people when they sneeze or cough, and by touching the chickenpox blisters and then touching objects or other people.  

Chickenpox is contagious from five days before the blisters appear. It stays contagious until all the blisters have crusted over and no new ones are 

appearing. During this time, we ask you to keep your child home from school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Niuean Language Competition 
 

We are proud to share this photo of our  Leia, Litrunette 
and Leighton who participated in the Niuean Language 
Competition. They did an outstanding job representing 
our school, their families and their culture. A special 
mention to Leighton who won the 2nd place in her 
division. Fakaaue Lahi to Whaea Maxx, Whaea Hala and 
their families for supporting them in this awesome 
experience.  
Tama Niue: Leveki Ti Ofaofa E Vagahau Niue. 

 

 

Making a Difference  
Rayyan Nordien from Room 5 – Age 6 

 

I wonder in 2050 will there be any fish left. When I 
was with Ms Bills, she showed Room 5 a really big 
turtle stuck in a really small net. If it was growing 
more the net will make the turtle tighter and tighter. 
It will make the turtle hurt if people put rubbish in 
the ocean, fish can die. If there is plastic rubbish in 
the ocean turtles think it’s a jellyfish but it’s not a 
jellyfish, it is plastic rubbish. The reason why they 
think it is a jellyfish because the plastic floats in the 
sea. I will stop using plastic. I am going to tell my 
parents to stop using plastic. I can change the world.  
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PTA News/Notices 

Hi Whanau,  
The time is finally here for our Pohutukawa Festival! This Saturday 27/10/18-Rain or Shine from-9am until 2pm right here at MBS. 
Bring your whanau, friends and neighbours along. All funds raised on the day go towards our new playgrounds! 
  
We will have: Live performances on the stage all day from our tamariki and special guest Pacific Elvis, as well as Tunes and our MC’s 
keeping the stage hot!, baked delights from our cake stall, Pasifika, Indian, Asian, Nachos, Popcorn, Candy Floss and BBQ food stalls, 
COFFEE, iced choc/coffee, water, juice, activities (Ferris Wheel, Tattoo/Hair for kids, Face painting, Bouncy Castles, Balloon Darts, Nerf 
Target Shooting, Kick a goal, Coin Toss, Catapults, Car Smash, Adopt a Softie, Metallic Balloons) and prizes galore, The white elephant 
where you can claim some second hand treasure for a bargain price, Silent Auctions including fishing trips, weekends away, 
dishwashers, vouchers, bikes and more, Raffle Gift Hampers with amazing goodies in them and Stalls. 
There will be Eftpos available. 
  
So much is happening on Saturday with the amazing help of our PTA, Teachers, Support staff, Principal, Whanau, Community and led by 
the amazing Whaea Jas. Months of planning goes into this Festival and we cannot wait to share it once again with you all. Thanks 
everyone for all of your support! 
IMPORTANT: This is a waste wise event and where possible we are trying to reduce our eco footprint. Bring a lunch container/ coffee 
cup with you instead of using recyclable packaging, get a discount for doing so and then rinse your dishes at our wash station after you 
finish eating, most packaging on the day that is used has been researched and is compostable. Thanks Janine for leading our Waste 
Wise initiative on the day. 
  
See you all there! 
Victoria Piggott 
MBS PTA Chairperson-027 555 4128 
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Term 4 – 2018 Calendar 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week Two 

22-26 Oct 
 

Tokelau Language 
Week 

Labour Day 

Tokelau Language Week 

Visy Recycling Visit 
(Tui/Kereru) 

Tokelau Language Week 

Visy Recycling Visit 
(Tui/Kereru) 

Tokelau Language Week 

Visy Recycling Visit 
(Tui/Kereru) 

Tokelau Language Week 
Newsletter 

Assembly hosted by Room 15 

Pohutukawa Festival Sat 27th 

Oct from 8am – 1pm 

Week Three 

29-2 Nov 

 Cross Country Zones 

Visy Recycling Visit 
(Tui/Kereru) 

Road Patrol Training 1:50 - 
3:00 

Visy Recycling Visit 
Filming in Room 4 

 Cross country Zones – 
Save day 

Visy Recycling Visit 
(Tui/Kereru) 

 

Week Four 
5-9 Nov 

  

 
Waikowhai Visiting - chats 

with yr 6 teachers - 1:10pm 

New Entrant Visits  
Yr 6 Visit ROI for the 

morning 

PTA Meeting-6pm-7pm 

School Athletics Day 
Newsletter 

Assembly hosted by Room 1 

 

Week Five 

12-16 Nov 

 New Entrant Visits  
 

Road Patrol Training 1:50 - 
3:00 

 

New Entrant Visits  
ROI Visit - chat with yr 6 

teachers 

 

Week Six 

19-23 Nov 

Powhiri for New 
Students 

 PTA Movie Night 6-7:30pm  

 

Newsletter 

Assembly hosted by Room 17 

Week 
Seven 

26-30 Nov  

 MOSA Athletics zones @ 
Mt. Smart 

New Entrant Visits 

Rainbow's End C.A.R.E Day 
New Entrant Visits  

Week Eight 
3-7 Dec  

   PTA Meeting-6pm-7pm Newsletter 

Week Nine 

10-14 Dec 

Top Town for Yr 
5&6 

 

 AM “Prizegiving” 

PM Student Inquiry 
Outcome 

Graduation 

 

Last day of School for 2018 
School finishes at 1.00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kedgley Music Centre (based at Kedgley 
Intermediate School) 
is now taking enrolments for 2019.  Classes run 
after school for 
Primary/Intermediate School children, from age 6 
years.  Lessons available 
are Bagpipes, Cello, Clarinet, Drums, Flute, 
Guitar (bass, classical & 
contemp.), Intro. to Music, Keyboard, Recorder, 
Saxophone, Trumpet, Ukulele, 
and Violin.  Some instruments are also available 
for hire at very reasonable 
rates. 
Fees for the year are $80.00 for the first child, & 
$50.00 for each extra child from the same family.  
Music books & instrument hire 
are extra.  ENROLMENTS CLOSE 3pm, 
Wednesday, Dec.14th, 2019.  To receive an 
information/enrolment pack phone the KMC 
office 277-7043, or email 
kedgleymusic@xtra.co.nz with postal address, or 
visit the Kedgley 
Intermediate School office.  Enrol before Nov. 
23rd to receive a discount.   

 

Community Notices 

A REMINDER... 

Please remember to use the pedestrian crossings to cross any of the roads that lead to school.   

BREAKING NEWS… 

Summer is coming and we are in the process of organising a walking school bus around the McIntyre/Taylor Road area!!!  The route is just being 

finalised and we will get that out to you as soon as possible.   

Currently we have a walking school bus coming from Crawford Ave, if you would like your children to join this bus please contact Viceroy….   

Using the walking school bus reduces traffic around the school and keeps our children fit - together let’s build our bus route!!!! 
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